Meeting, September 10, 2024 held at 4:00 pm
Terry McAteer, Chairperson, absent, Dyane Albrecht Vice Chair led the meeting.
Roll Call - Teresa Poston, Dyane Albrecht and Greg Savelly in attendance.

Minutes of August meeting - not distributed, they are posted on the website, no one had read
them, a motion to approve was postponed.

Items 1 & 7 - Landmark Plaque for Mill St. parking lot - wording was reviewed. It was agreed,
with minor additions to text, to have Terry present the plaque layout and text to City Council for
approval. Teresa will make minor changes as discussed

Items 2 & 6 - Landmark Plaque for Firehouse on Main St. - Teresa presented recommended
layout and text. Greg will provide Teresa with logo and additional information to include on the
plaque. It was agreed Teresa would make the updates by the next meeting and Terry would
present the plaque layout, text and placement to City Council for approval.

Items 3 & 4 - What properties should be included in the proposed walking tour? - The historic
district layout was reviewed. The boundaries for the walking tour should be the "T" of Mill Street
and Main St., South Auburn to Church St, including the Library. No additions were suggested
for the historic district.

Item 5 - Consider updating the Historic Design Review Guidelines - No specific changes were
proposed. Teresa reiterated for Greg, the intent of the Historic commission is to review proposed
changes within the historic district with an eye towards, embracing and maintaining historical
esthetics in a reasonable manner. It is not meant to impede planning or be punitive.

Item 8 - Other potential projects for City Council review:

e The stone wall on Bank Street is 'dissolving'. Fred Gril, owner of property wants to save
the wall. More discussion is needed.

e Funding for the Walking Tour once the scope and project is further developed.

It was noted the presentation on Measure E requested for September meeting will be scheduled
for the October 8th meeting.

Meeting was Adjourned.
Respectfully committed.

Dyane Albrecht, Vice Chair, Grass Valley Historical Commission



